
Call for Papers 
 

We’re pleased to announce that the Call for Papers for the upcoming FSP Seminar is now 

open!  The seminar will take place in Toronto at 88 Queens Quay West (RBC’s Waterpark 

Auditorium) on Friday April 27 2018. 

  

 

How to Submit a Proposal 

 

Potential speakers must complete an official FSP session proposal form for each proposed 

topic.  The session proposal form serves to document the speaker’s vision of the proposed 

session and how he/she intends to treat the various issues generated in the topic.  The FSP 

Executive will make speaker selections after a comprehensive review of the session proposal 

documentation and bona fides. 

 

FSP is looking for sessions at a Strategic, Tactical or Operational level on the following topics:  

 

 AI in Cyber Security / Defense 

 Cloud Forensics 

 Threat Hunting and Current Data Breaches 

 IoT Threats 

 Big Data Management 

 

SESSION PROPOSALS must include: 

 

 Name 

 Company 

 Email address 

 Session Title 

 3 key Learning Objectives 

 Session outline (150-200 words) 

 

  

How Speakers Are Chosen 

 

The proposals are evaluated in whole or in part on the following criteria: 

 Subject matter relevance and timeliness  

 Clearly stated learning objectives and purpose  

 Practical application of material  

 Context of the issues including real-world case studies, examples, and stories  

 Speaker presentation skills and experience  

 Education focus devoid of overt and covert commercialism  

 Overall quality of the written proposal  

 Avoidance of sales or marketing focus 



 Benefits of Speaking 

 Speakers gain increased visibility throughout the FSP’s community of Certified Security 

Professionals and other professionals with interest in the security field.  

 Speakers, their companies, and organizations are included in promotional information.  

 Speakers have the opportunity to network with peers and other professionals throughout 

the event.  

 Speakers can prove their value, expertise, knowledge and acumen which often leads to 

business development. 

   

The Call for Papers closes March 24th.  Don’t miss this opportunity to submit a proposal for 

consideration to be included in the program!   

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

FSP Executive Committee 

admin@fspgroup.ca 

http://fspgroup.ca 
 

 


